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State/Territory Name:   Maryland

State Plan Amendment (SPA) #: MD 24-0009

This file contains the following documents in the order listed: 

1) Approval Letter

2) CMS 179 Form

3) Approved SPA Pages



DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES 

Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 

7500 Security Boulevard, Mail Stop S2-26-12 

Baltimore, MD 21244-1850 

Financial Management Group 

Ryan Moran 

Medicaid Director 

Maryland Department of Health 

201 W. Preston St., 5th Floor 

Baltimore, MD 21201 

RE: Maryland State Plan Amendment (SPA) 24-0009

Dear Director Moran: 

The Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) reviewed your Medicaid State Plan 

Amendment (SPA) submitted under transmittal number (TN) 24-0009. This SPA establishes 

an emergency interim payment methodology for inpatient and outpatient hospitals, nursing 

facilities, and hospice services affected by the Change Healthcare cybersecurity incident. 

We conducted our review of your submittal according to the statutory requirements in Title XIX 

of the Social Security Act and considering the flexibilities described in the March 15, 2024 

Change Healthcare Cybersecurity Incident – CMS Response and State Flexibilities CMCS 

Informational Bulletin (CIB). We hereby inform you that Medicaid State plan amendment 

24-0009 is approved effective February 21, 2024. We are enclosing the CMS-179 and the

amended plan pages.

If you have any questions, please contact Tom Caughey at tom.caughey@cms.hhs.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Rory Howe 

Director 

Enclosure 

April 11, 2024

      

      








